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A further objection has been received raising the following concerns: 

- Existing site occupants extremely tidy and well behaved. Concerned that if 
anyone can occupy site they may be replaced by people who may not 

conduct themselves in a similar manner. 

- With Shenley Park just opposite consider that there is more than enough 

caravans already for this small road.  

MY RECOMMENDATION REMAINS UNCHANGED subject to the following additional 

condition:  

Condition 8:  

The development hereby permitted shall be carried out in accordance with the 

following approved plans: as shown on drawings received on the 25th July 2013 
and the 10th March 2014.  

Reason: To ensure the quality of the development is maintained in the interests 
of amenity.  

 


